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The ICI and ICI Global submitted the attached letter to the Bombay Stock Exchange (“BSE”)
requesting that the BSE adopt the National Stock Exchange of India’s practice of providing
foreign investment fund transactional data to the Indian tax authority based upon
settlement date, rather than trade date, information.  This procedural change, as discussed
in the letter, will alleviate substantial, unnecessary disputes with the Indian tax authority
that cannot be resolved without extensive and expensive reconciliation efforts.

 

Pinank Desai
Assistant Counsel - Tax Law
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